
COUNCILLORS QUESTIONS TO CABINET – 22 JUNE 2017 
 

Question 1 
 
Question from Councillor E J Swinglehurst 
 
Cladding on public buildings 
 
The fire at Grenfell Tower highlighted potential risks inherent in using certain exterior 
cladding on high rise buildings.  I understand this, and the adequacy of building control 
regulations, may be the subject of urgent review.  If such cladding has been used in the 
refurbishment of housing or public buildings in Herefordshire what assessment has been 
made of the risks to residents, and what steps have been taken to reassure them? 
 


